
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

June 9th 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Curriculum Enrichment 

Thanks for joining the classes this week. I’m pleased you were able to see the relaxation exercises 

the pupil's use.  

Parents / carers will be able to join 3J and 3M in their Karate session on June 26th.  

Parent / teacher meetings 

We’ll be sending you a letter next week to invite you to meet with your child’s teacher. Please return 

the reply slip to the office with the time that works best for you. The meetings will be on Monday July 

10th.  

Spa Camberwell Carnival 

 

Thanks for the donations for the Tombola. Do let us have anything you can to add to our prizes.  

Hot Weather  

Thanks for helping the pupils change into to lighter clothes. It has been very hot this week and the 

staff have done a really great job helping keep everyone settled. We have fans in the classrooms and 

encourage the pupils to take part in calm activities in the shade at breaktimes. Do remember to send 

in any sunscreen to the office if your child needs it.  

Family Support 

Farzana has changed her days and will be with us Monday, Wednesday and Thursday for the rest of 

the term. Do make a time to see her if you need any help or advice.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


